
NOTICE 
Notice served under Section 39(1) of the  

Water Services Licensing Act 1995  
Rottnest Island Authority 

The Economic Regulation Authority has served a notice on the Rottnest Island Authority 
(RIA) to rectify licence contraventions identified in the 2008 Performance Audit Report and 
address issues identified in the Asset Management System Review Report for the island’s 
Water Services Operating Licence 10. 

The notice, a copy of which is available on the ERA’s web site, was issued on 31 March 
2009 under section 39(1) of the Water Services Licensing Act 1995 and requires the RIA to 
complete all work identified by 30 June 2009. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mr Paul Reid 
Assistant Director Monitoring  
Ph: 61 8 9213 1976 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9336 2081 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
1 April 2009 

 

 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/7461/2/20090401%20Rottnest%20Island%20Authority%20-%20Section%2039%20-%20Water%20Services%20Licensing%20Act%201995%20Notice%20Of%20Failure%20To%20Comply%20With%20Licence.pdf

